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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2021 
Tunisia
Thank you Mr President,

Israel is extremely concerned about the human rights situation in Tunisia. Israel condemns all disproportionate use of force during peaceful protests and the arbitrary arrest and detention of demonstrators, human rights defenders and minors. Israel is also concerned over the situation of LGBTQI+ rights in Tunisia, including the criminalization of consensual same sex sexual relations. 
Israel would like to recommend Tunisia 

1. To repeal article 230 of the Criminal Code criminalizing homosexuality. 

2. To immediately halt the use of degrading, discriminatory and unscientific “testing” as a means of proving homosexuality.
3. To end intimidation, harassment and persecution of media houses, journalists, human rights defenders and others exercising their right to free expression and hold to account those responsible. 

I thank you. 
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